
 

 

Dr. Ernest E. Pegram Presents Research Paper at The Blockchain and Cryptocurrency Summit. 

 

 

Dr. Ernest E. Pegram, presented recently his research paper entitled, “Principles of Money and 

Banking: A Theoretical Framework for Understanding Crypto Currency Hesitancy: Strategies 

for Growth” at The Blockchain and Cryptocurrency Summit (January 26-29, 2022), sponsored 

by the University of Naples Federico II. Dr. Pegram said, “I was honored that my research paper 

was selected and I was invited to present my paper among the top scholars and practitioners of 

Blockchain technology and Cryptocurrencies (digitized assets) at the Summit.” Dr. Pegram says 

further, “As economies shift to virtual currencies and decentralized finance, it was exciting and 

wonderful to be a part of a leading international conference providing the latest research and best 

practices on Blockchain and Cryptocurrency for government leaders, business leaders, industry 

leaders, and anyone who would like to learn about Blockchain technology and Cryptocurrency. 

 

 

 

 

 


